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Diary Dates  

Monday 15 April                                                  

School re-opens to all children. 

Monday’s next Half-term                               

Nursery, Class 1, 2 and 3 fundamental move-

ment skills/athletics with Mrs Bridgewater, 

Class 4 and 5 athletics with Mrs Bridgewater 

Class 2, 3, 4 and 5 should bring an outdoor 

PE kit to change into.               

After school sports club for Class 5 until 4pm. 

After school drama club for Class 4 until 4pm. 

Tuesday 16 April                                                      

Parental Consultations for Class 2. 

Tuesday 23 April                                                

Year 4 Sports Transition Event at Berwick 

Middle School. 

Monday 29 April                                                     

Tag Rugby festival at Scremerston First. 

Monday 20 - Friday 24 May *Save the date*                                     

Steel Pan’s week ending in a performance at 

St Andrew’s Church Friday 24 at 6.30pm 

Please                          
remember that we 

are a Nut Free 
School 

HTFS NEWS 
‘inquisitive thinkers, challenge seekers, kind hearts’ 
Happy Easter                                                           
Thank you for joining us at our Easter        
Service this week.  It was brilliant to be able 
to celebrate Easter together and everyone 
at Holy Trinity would like to wish you all a 
wonderful Easter break.  At the Service we 
said goodbye to Reverend Tom and would 

like to thank him for all he has 
done for our school and wish 
him good luck in his new post.   

Class 4 Art Project                                                                                                              
Class 4 enjoyed their last session of the 
art project.  Liz and Justine artists from         
Allanbank Arts helped the children to 
build bridges and discuss the skills that 

they have learned from          
completing the project. After the 
holiday they will be back to set 
up an exhibition of the children’s  
collaborative work in school. 

Competition Winner                                                       
Well done to Arla who was the winner of the   
Royal Tweed Commission's competition to draw a 
trout following our trout in the Classroom          
project.  Arla was awarded her prize by Ben      
who          
worked 
with the 
class on 
the project 
and our 
local        
Councillor 
Catherine 
Seymour. 

EaRL Robots                                                                                                                
Our classes have enjoyed using  EaRL       
robots.  The robots can be programmed to 
follow simple movement instructions and 
the children need to plan and then       
program a route through a variety of 
different obstacle routes.  

Uniform                                                                                                                
Just a reminder that after Easter children are allowed to wear 
our optional summer uniform.  This consists of a light blue polo 
shirt instead of the shirt and tie or a blue and white checked summer 
dress to be worn with white socks.  Shorts are an option which can be 
worn all year.  Please do not mix and match uniform and children should 
either be in the usual uniform or the summer option.  Many thanks. 
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